
Daffodil International University
Faculty of Engineering

Final Improvement Exam Notice (Spring 2021)

All the Students of the Faculty of Engineering (B.Sc.
in ETE program) are hereby notified that the Final
Improvement Examination of Spring 2021 will start
from 9th June, 2021.

All the students are advised to complete their
registration as per DIU examination rules by 8th

June, 2021.

Murad Rahman Saud
Coordination Officer
Department of ETE


